
March 14, 2025 

 

Dear North Dakota Legislators, 

 

Thank you for your leadership and service to the state of North Dakota. 

 

This letter is in support of SB 2384. 

 

North Dakotans love common sense.  

 

North Dakotans love dogs. 

 

So it is unacceptable that our state supports an industry that harms dogs. 

 

SB 2384 is a commonsense bill to help dogs.  

 

Please support SB 2384. 

 

Thank you,  

Kristie Skunberg  


